
LSN 2019-20 AGM 

Re: Summary - Request for Proposal Annual Audit Services  

 

In 2020, the Law Society of Nunavut conducted a formal competition for auditors for both itself 

and the Nunavut Law Foundation.  

The Request for Proposals (RFP) was published on the LSN website on 7 February and a notice 
of that RFP was sent to every Chartered Professional Accountant listed on the website of the 
Organization of Chartered Professional Accountants of the Northwest Territories and Nunavut 
(CPA NWT/NU) with “Audit Engagement” status. Price was the single most important scoring 
component. The term of the contract is three years, plus up to two additional one-year 
extensions. 
 
The competition closed on 3 April. Four good proposals were received. The evaluation team 
consisted of Nalini Vaddapalli, Kyle DeYoung and Margaret Hollis (who also provided legal 
support for the process.) EPR Yellowknife Accounting Professional Corporation was the highest 
scored. We have agreed on the principal terms of the contract. 


